
 

 

Dear ACCYPN Member, 

 

According to the Constitution of the Australian College of Children and Young People's Nurses (ACCYPN), 
prior to the Annual General Meeting, a Call for Board Nominations is required to be sent to all Ordinary 
members. 

 

At each Annual General Meeting there is one position vacant for one (1) Board member from each 
State/Territory.  All nominations are for a period of 2 - 3 years (ref. section 9.9 ACCYPN Constitution). 

You are invited to submit an application for a Director position on the ACCYPN Board. 

 

This is a very exciting time for the ACCYPN with the development of the Standards of Practice, 
Credentialing project and also new Position Statements being developed.  Becoming a Director on the 
ACCYPN Board of Directors is a great opportunity.    

 

Applications are to be sent to the ACCYPN Secretariat – Email: info@accypn.org.au or Post: PO Box 206, 
Wynnum, QLD, 4178.   

 

Applications close 5.00pm Thursday 15 October 2015. 

Nominees must send the following with their application:  

 Completed Nomination Form  

 Curriculum Vitae  

 A biography of 150 - 300 words to outline your qualifications/experience.  This will be sent to 
members if there is a vote required. 

 

Should there be more than one nominee from any State/Territory, ballot papers will be forwarded to 
members residing in that State/Territory to vote for a Director to represent their State/Territory.  

 

The newly elected Director positions will take effect once notification of appointment is received from the 

Board following the AGM to be held on Monday 30 November 2015 at 7pm (AEST).  

 

PRIOR TO APPLYING, PLEASE READ: 

 Constitution of the ACCYPN http://www.accypn.org.au/downloads/accypn-constitution.pdf  

 Code of Conduct of Directors (this document can be viewed in the Members Only/Business Rules 
section of the ACCYPN website). 

 

If you have difficulty accessing any of the documents listed above or should you have any queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact the ACCYPN Secretariat on phone 07 3348 7380 or email info@accypn.org.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Catherine Marron 

Chairperson 

Board of Directors 

Australian College of Children and Young People’s Nurses 
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